SUBMISSION BY PROFESSOR K A DRIVER 

UNIVERSITY OF CAPE TOWN: Office of the Dean Faculty of Science

26 May 2008

Re: South African National Space Agency Bill (B20 - 2008)

The establishment of a South African Space Agency will contribute in a substantial way to building scientific capacity in our country.

Human capital development is essential to ensure our competitiveness in the global knowledge-driven economy.

The Faculty of Science at the University of Cape Town strongly supports this important initiative.

Yours sincerely 

Professor KA Driver: DEAN
